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August 29, 2011 
 
 
 
Bryan V. Lich Joint Commission ID#:  496306 
President Certification Activity: Intra-Cycle    
Perfusion.Com, Inc. Certification Activity Due: 07/01/2011 
17080 Safety Street -Suite 109 
Fort Myers, Florida 33908 

Program: Health Care Staffing Services 
Certification 

 
Dear Mr. Lich: 
 
The Joint Commission would like to thank your organization for participating in the Joint Commission’s 
certification intra-cycle evaluation process. This process is designed to help your organization 
continuously provide safe, high-quality care, treatment, and services.  We encourage you to use the 
certification intra-cycle evaluation process as a tool for continuous standards compliance and operational 
improvement.  
 
As a result of the recent intra-cycle evaluation conference call, The Joint Commission is pleased to 
continue to grant your organization a Passed Certification decision for all services reviewed under the 
Health Care Staffing Services Certification Manual. 
 
Thank you for your participation and congratulations on your certification award. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ann Scott Blouin, RN, Ph.D. 
Executive Vice President 
Accreditation and Certification Operations 
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\'1/f Va//eyf§ealth 
Winchester 

Medical Center 

June 2, 2006 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter of reference is written for Perfusion.com, Inc. regarding our working 

relationships and their deliverables at Winchester Medical Center, Winchester, Virginia. 

Winchester Medical Center is a regional hospital that provides all services except 
transplant. The WMC Heart and Vascular Center provides the full range of cardiology 
diagnostic and interventional services and complete thoracic, cardiovascular and 
peripheral vascular services. 

Eighteen months ago, WMC submitted a Request for Proposal for perfusion services to 
our current provider plus 6 other regional perfusion companies. We received five replies 
and conducted four company interviews. It took only a few minutes of interview time 
with Brian Lich, CCP, and his team to clearly differentiate the level of quality, 

commitment and progressive profusion services his company could provide. We selected 
Perfusion.com as our new perfusion provider and since that time have had our initial 

impressions confinned over and over again. Perfusion.com has heightened the quality, 
not only of perfusion services, but the knowledge and education of the perfusion staff. 

They have upgraded techniques and made positive improvements in all elements of the 
services. Probably the one word that best describes this company is integrity. Their 
mission is to provide safe, efficient, cost effective perfusion care and this is obvious 
everyday. 

In conclusion, we are extremely pleased with Perfusion.com as a company and especially 
with its leadership and outcomes. In my 30 year career in cardiovascular services, this is 

absolutely the best perfusion company I have contracted with. Please feel free to call me 
at 540-536-8721 ifyou have any further questions. 

540-536-8000 • TDD 536-8483 • TDD Emergency 667-5200 
P.O. Box 3340 • Winchester, Virginia 22604-2540 

N0.346 Gl02 



Ralph d Ia Torre, 
M.D. 
Section ' 'hief, 
Cardiac lurgery 

Julia M. Herron 
A dminis 'ative 
Assistan 

1 • d 

Beth Israel Deaconess 
Medical Center 

February 23, 2006 

To whom it may concern: 

a A teaching hospital of w Harvard Medical School 

As Section Chief of Cardiac Surgery at Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center, I am 

writing this letter on behalf of Perfusion. com and Ms. Iris Chacon. On two separate 

occasions, our perfusion department was faced with a short-term need for perfusion 

services. We contacted Perfusion. com and were sent Ms. Iris Chacon to cover until 

we filled our vacant positions. Ms. Chacon's prior experience and depth of 

knowledge enabled her to perform extremely well, even during our most 

challenging cases. I feel we were sent a highly qualified perfusionist. Iris was 

easily able to adapt to our techniques and seamlessly immersed herself into our 

challenging operating environment. When we had a need for coverage a second 

rime, I did not hesitate to contact Perfusion.com. 

Perfusion. com has been excellent in their coverage and I would recommend their 

services to any program in need of experienced and highly competent perfusionists. 
I fully endorse their services and welcome you to contact me with any further 

questions .. 

Sincerely, 

ｒｾｾ･ＺＧＭｾ＠
Section Chief, Cardiac Surgery 

Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center 

1

110 Francis StreeV2A 
Boston, MA 02215 

I 

phone: (617) 632-8374 
fax: (617) 632-8369 
e-mail: rdelator@bidmc.harvard.edu 

Affiliated with Joslin Clinic I A research panner of Dana-Farber/Harvard Cancer Center I Official hospital of the Boston Red Sox 

Sll.2-vSl. l.l9 dss:2o so t-2 ｱ｡ｾ＠



Roberc D. Pasc<lrm, M.D., RA.C.S. 

Michael P. Medre, M.D., F.A.C.S. 

Dennis]. Stapleton, M.D., F A.C.S. 
ｾＡｦﾣＹｾ＠ Brian W. Hummel, M.D., RA.C.S. 

Ra"dall W. Buss, M.D .. F.A.CS. 

Scot C. Schultz, M.D., F.A.C.S. 

Diplomares, American fuard ofTho.-acic Surgery 

October 11, 2005 

RE: Bryan Lich 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to strongly recommend Bryan Lich and his company, Perfusion.com. I have 
known Bryan for l 0 years and he and his sta±I have worked with me. They are very reliable 
and have handled all problems in a very timely and professional manner. He and his staff 
have always been cou11eous to all hospital staff and to the cardiac surgeons. T11ey have 
handled stressful situations very well. It is obvious by their pcrfonnance in the operating 
room under various conditions that they are seasoned and experienced perfusionists. 

On a personal basis, Bryan has been very instrumental in helping me establish a cardiac 

surgical program of a public hospital in Santiago in the Dominican Republic. Through his 
eftorts, we have made this progran1 successful. The hun1anitaria.n effort on the indigent 
patients there would not have been possible without his help. He has given up a considerable 
amount of this personal time in order to mal(e this a successful undertaldng. This is solely a 
goodwill pro bono undertaldng. 

As a cardiac surgeon that has practiced now for 30 years and has dealt with many individuals 
in the hospital setting, I can wholeheartedly recommend his organization without any 

reservations. 

If I may be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Very t1uly yours, 

ｾｾｾＭ
Robert D. Pascotto, M.D., F.A.C.S 
RDP/m 

Fort Myers 

2675 Winkler ａｶ｣ｮｴＬｵｾ Ｑ＠ Suite 440 

Forr Myers, Florida 33901 
Td' (239) 939-1767 Fax: (239) 939-5895 

Naples 

311 9th Street ｎｯｲｾｨ Ｑ＠ Sui[e 301 

Naples, Florid• 34102 
To!, (239) 649-0440 fax: (239) 649-1905 
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HUMAN RESOURCES 
141001 

06/02/05 15:30 FAX 1 701 780 1093 

June 2, 2005 

P.O. 81).,. 6002 

Gmnd FMl<;S, ND 

)8206-6002 

(7UI) 780-_;ooo ーｊｊｯｾｲ＠

ｷｷｷＮＺｬｬｴｲｾｬＮｏｉｓ＠ ｾｦＮＬ＠

To Whom It May Concern: 

I was pleased when Bryan Lich asked if I would submit a letter of reference for 
Perfusion. com. 

l have worked with Perfusion. com for two years securing Perfusion coverage for our 
health system. During that time, I have found them to be extremely knowledgeable about 
their staff, attentive to our coverage needs, accommodating as well as finding the best 
possible perfusionists to work in our department. Whenever I've needed assistance- I 
am contacted by Mr. Lich almost immediately and any issues and/or concerns are 
rectified immediately. You always know who you will be talking to on the other end of 
the line -not so with other companies . 

They have proven to me, without a doubt, to be a leader in their field - one that truly 
cares about the service they provide_ 

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 701-780-5119 or at 
msvoboda@altru.org_ 

Sincerely, 

Margo Svoboda 
HR Generalist 

li.ERE FOR LU'E 
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Stanley Ziomek, M.D. 

Chief of Cardiothoracic Surgery 
Poplar Bluff Regional Medical Center 
2620 North Westwood Boulevard 
Poplar Bluff, MO 63901-3396 

October 5, 2005 

To Whom It May Concern: 

7272469 P.02 
p.c 

This letter is an endorsement of the excellence of perfusion services provided by 
Perfusion.com and its highly-trained staff. As a recent arrival to Poplar Bluff Regional, I was 
made to feel at ease by Perfusion. Com's flawless and smoQth performance. Their experience 
provides predictability in their reading of my mannerisms as well as the direction of the case. 
Experienced perfusionists are also well-suited to the occasional high-risk and stressful cases 
we perform. All of their staff has at least 10 years of perfusion experience. I highly 
recommend Perfusion.Com and know that any surgeon would feel comfortable having them 
on their team. 
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POPLAR BLUFF 
REGIONAL MEDICAL CENTER 

October 6, 2005 

Mr. Bryan V. Lich, CCP, ｐｲ･ｾｩ､･ｮｴＯｃｅｏ＠
PHP Perfusion Services · 
500 Keenan Avenue 

I 

Fort Myers, Florida 33919! 

Dear Bryan: 

2620 North Westwood Boulevard 

Poplar Bluff, Missouri 63901 
573.785.7721 

We would like to thank you: for helping out during our time of need. 
We certainly appreciated yqur assistance in every way . 

. , 

We would highly recommend your company. If you would like to use 
us as a reference, please feel free to do so. 

//) 

ｾｲｮ｣･ｲ･ｬｹ＠ ,/\ 
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Randy Brown, M.D. 
Southeast Medical Center 
1 7 01 Lacey Street 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 
(573) 651·5805 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter on behalf of Perfusion. Com. Perfusion. Com has been providing 

perfusion services for our hospital since October of2003. As chief cardiovascular surgeon of 

Southeast Medical Center, I feel very comfortable in having their staff working with our 

demanding four surgeon progran1. Their experienced staff provides a high level of service 

and accountability. We especially like the way they are able to provide support for V AD on 

short notice. In this way, our staff is not strained and is able to perform their normal 

responsibilities. I highly reconunend Perfusion. Com for demanding programs which need 

experienced perfusion.ists during difficult cases. If you have any questions, please feel free to 

call me. 

Sincerely, 
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Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center 
Boston, MA 

Febmary 8, 2006 

To Whom It May Concern: 

My name is Bdan R.O'Connor and I am the Chief, Perfusion Services at Boston's Beth 

Israel Deaconess Medical Center, a major teaching hospital of Harvard Medical School. 
I have been Chief at the Medical Center for 27 years, and in that time have seen many 
perfusionists come and go. Over the past two years we have employed the services of 

Perfusion.com to provide additional coverage for our service. Our caseload is comprised 

of extremely complex procedures, from minimally invasive valve surgery to complex 

reconstmctions of the aorta and vascular tree. Perfusion. com has been expeditious and 
professional in supplying us with highly trained and competent coverage. In particular, 

Iris Chacon has provided the bulk of that coverage. She is articulate, accomplished and 

very professional. More importantly she has been adaptable and personable and 

transitioned beautifully into a demanding environment. She has spent nearly seven 

months with us over the last two years. If I could hire her away, I would! I can say 
without reservation or hesitation, should you need short or long term staffing support, 

Perfusion. com would be my first recommendation. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions that you might have. 

Kindly, 

... ｩ｡＿､ｾ＠
Chief, Perfusion Services 

Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center 

Boston, MA 

611:.2-vSl. l.lS dEE'21 SO 80 ｱ｡ｾ＠



SENT BY: MATERIAL MANAGE OR; 605 719 8298; APR-2-04 4:14PM; 

Thad Bruhn 

Rapid City Regional Hospital 

353 Faim10nt Boulevard 

Rapid City, SD 57701 

April2,2004 

To Whom It may concern: 

In 2003, our hospital contracted Bryan Lich through Perl'usion.com for Perfusion 

coverage. Dryan Lich, president of Pcrfusion.com, sent Iris Chacon. Iris worked 

with me for 3.5 months due to unexpected resignation of two employees. Iris is very hard 

working and easy to get along with the sta!T and the surgeons. 
Iris adapted well and quickly to our setup and policies. Iris is very knowledgeahle and 

willing to learn. Iris would be a great asset to any P'-'Tfusion group for coverage or long­

teml employment. 

Bryan Lich was a great resource to help me out when I need perfusion coverage. I felt 

that Bryan went the extra mile to place the right perfusionist with me to fit the needs of 

the hospital. I highly recommend and would not hesitate in using Perfusion.com for 

perfusion coverage again. Please feel free to contact me at (605) 719-2288 ifynu have 

any questions. 

Sincerely, 

,J.h..,t. -&>--J.-- cc__P 

Thad Bruhn CCP 

ChiefPerfusionist 

PAGE 1/1 
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To Whom It May Concern: 

Kathy Sears, R.N. 

Beth Israel Deaconess Hospital 

330 Brookline Avenue 
Boston, MA 02215 

(617) 632-8374 

February 2, 2006 

My name is Kathy Sears and I am the head of cardiovascular nursing at Beth Israel 

Deaconess Hospital in Boston. We have used Perfusion. Com on two occasions and have 

been very pleased with their services. Iris Chacon worked here in 2005 for 5 months and is 

now completing two more months with us. She is an excellent perfusionist and is able to 

handle the rigors of our difficult cases. I highly recommend her and Perfusion. com for your 

short-term perfusion needs. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Kathy Sears, R.N. 

611:.2-vSl. l.lS 
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U Regional Health Center 

February 10, 2006 

To Whom It May Concern: 

14!1 ｗｾＵＱﾷ＠ ｗ［ｾｬｬ｜Ｇｉｃｃ＠ Stred 

FiJ\(llay, Ohio 45840-'!299 

419.423.4500 
Pax 419.42:·L53!'iH 

Sarah Yarcusko, CCP 

BVRHC 
145 W. Wallace St 

Findlay, OH 45840 

This letter is to highly recommend Bryan Lich and Pcrl'usion.com. Their quick, 
cfflcient and reliable service has been invaluable to our new cardiac program. Since we 
opened in November, we have had to call on Perfusion.com several times on short notice 
to provide coverage for our hospital in different situations. Bryan has gone above and 

beyond to see that we have always had the staff that we needed to keep things up and 
running here. 

Bryan's staff has always been punctual and courteous. They are knowledgeable 
and have adapted easily to our system. Specifically, during the first two weeks in which 

our program was open, Karen Irvine was at our institution. Her input and assistance 
during the two weeks that she was here was invaluable to me personally. It was a great 
comfort and help to have her as a "last check" to look over the department that I had 

built. 

I would recommend without reservation Bryan and his staff for any contract 
perfusion needs. 

Sincerely, 

ＰｃｊＮＮｾｲｲＮｊＮＮＮＮ＠ a ｾＯＨＨＩＬ･･ｬＧ＠
Sarah B. Y arcffsko, CCP 
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To Whom It May Concern: 

Louis Scott 

Surgical Director 

Southeast Missouri Hospital 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573 651-5395 

March 31, 2004 

I am writing this letter on behalf ofiris Chacon and Perfusion.com. I have used 

Perfusion.com's temporary senrice on several occasions, one of which was a three month 

period. I found them to be reliable, competent, and easy to work with. Currently, Iris is 
finishing up another 2 week stint with us, and I plan to continue using this service in the 

future if necessary. We even made Iris a strong offer to stay here, but she declined. I 

strongly recommend Perfusion.com, Iris Chacon, and Bryan Lich. They have been 

terrific! If you have any questions, I will be happy to answer them. Feel free to call the 

perfusion office of Southeast Missouri Hospital at (573) 651-5395. 

Sincerely, / , 

cl ｾＭｩＡｵＺｴｴＺｉｗＧ＠
Louis Scott RN 
O.R Director 

002£ ＱＳｲｾＳｓｉＺｉｬ＠ dH 
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Beth Israel Deaconess 
Medical Center 

To Whom It May Concern: 

A teaching hospital ( 

Harvard Medical Sd ol 

February 17, 2006 

I would like to comment on the excellent service we have received from the 

perfusion group at Perfusion. com. In2005, Iris Chacon CCP provided five months of 

service to our cardiac surgery department here at Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center. 

She is also completing an additional two months with us now. 

Iris has excellent skills as an experienced perfusionist. She communicates well 

and has outstanding abilities to adapt to mulitple surgeons and handle complex cases. 

She is well-versed in cardiovascular physiology and techniques of cardiopulmonary 

bypass. I worked with her daily in the OR for both of her stays with us, and she was a 

vital part of our team. 

I would recommend her services and those of her company. Please contact me if 

you have questions. 

Sincerely, 

Naomi Teperow NP 

617-754-2834 

p. 1 

Affiliated with Joslin Clinic I A research partner of Dana-Farber/Harvard Cancer Center I Official hospital of the oston Red Sox 
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Attn. Marcia Sullivan 
Surgical Clinical Operation Coordinator 
Baptist Medical Center 
21 05 East South Boulevard 
Montgomery, AL 36111 

Dear Ms. Sullivan, 

I am writing this letter of recommendation .on behalf of 

Perfusion Services;Com. 

I have used this service on several occasions· one of which 
was over a three month period. I found them to be reliable, 
competent, and easy to work with. 

I plan to continue using this service in the future as wen as 

currently . . 1 strongly recommend Perfusion Services.Com 
and Bryan Lich. He has been terrific! 

I will be happy to answer any of your questions. Feel free to 
call the perfusion office of Southeast Missouri Hospital at 

573 651-5805 . 

...... ｟｟｟｟｟Ｎｓｩｮ｣･ｲ･ｬｾ＠ ｾ＠ C . ('_ f . 

Terry Lee Seacrist, C.C.P 
Chief Perfusionist 

' " •M 
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To Whom It May Concern: 

Ron Sharbutt, RN 
Director of Surgical Services 

Skaggs Community Health Center 

North Business 65 & Skaggs Road 

Branson, MO 65616 

(417) 348-8844 

September 28, 2005 

I am writing today on behalf ofPerfusion.com. Our hospital has been using 

Perfusion. com for several months and has been completely satisfied by their 

professionalism both in a clinical and administrative sense. From their billing process to 

their highly experienced staff, I have felt very comfortable using them again and again. 

We have awarded them a long-term temporary coverage contract due to their staff's 

performance. All of the perfusionists that have worked for us have been experienced and 
exceptionally competenL Their perfusionists had already acquired the Missouri licensure, 

which is a lengthy process, long before applying for privileges. I would recommend 

Perfusion. com to anyone. Thank You. 

Sincerely, 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         August 7, 2008 

 

 

Mr. Bryan Lich, CCP 

President and CEO, Perfusion.Com 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Lich: 

 

 

I am writing you to express my thanks for the support Perfusion.com has provided the 

Cardiac Surgical Unit. In particular the excellent work of Tunisa Ellis deserves comment. 

What a relief it was to know you would be able to provide Tunisia again to fill in as a 

staff perfusionist. In the brief time she had helped in April, Tunisia became a trusted and 

valuable member of our team. Her help this June and July has confirmed our first 

impressions of Tunisia’s exceptional perfusionist skills and her delightful personality. 

 

 

Please know that Tunisia Ellis has represented Perfusion.com in a thoroughly 

professional manner. She is a tireless worker totally dedicated to providing high quality, 

broad based perfusionist expertise. With great enthusiasm she quickly learned our set-ups 

and techniques. Her conduct on bypass is one of steady focus, with the stamina to 

maintain consistency throughout difficult and challenging cases. 

 

 

In addition to Tunisia’s clinical expertise, her upbeat personality adds to her value. 

Tunisa is a team player willing to help out wherever and whenever she is needed. I 

strongly endorse Tunisia. Ellis. She will be a welcome addition to any cardiac team. We 

look forward to the next time we use the services of Tunisia Ellis and Perfusion.com. 

 

 

       Sincerely yours, 

 

       Kevin J. Cotter, CCP, LP 



To Whom It May Concern: 

Paul Robison, M.D. 
Head of Cardiovascular Surgery 

Skaggs Community Health Center 
North Business 65 & Skaggs Road 

Branson, MO 65616 
(417) 336-9728 

September 28, 2005 

I am writing today on behalf pfPerfusion.com. For many months, our hospital has 
contracted Perfusion. com to provide temporary perfusion services due a short-term need 
in our operating room. Perfusion. com was immediately able to provide experienced and 
licensed perfusionists to fill dur need. Iris Chacon and Steve Bator, both with over 10 
years of experience, were able to perform well in a completely new environment. 
Working with a new surgical itearn takes time to perfect, yet Perfusion. com's staff is 
accustomed to new and challenging work. I feel very comfortable with their clinical 
abilities in my operating room and I know our hospital is very pleased with their 
adm · · ive procedures. I highly recommend Perfusion. com. Thank You. 



Crossclamp LLC 

January 21,2010 

Iris Chacon 

PERFUSION.COM, INC. 

17080 Safety Street, Suite I 09 

Fort Myers, FL 33908 

Dear Madam: 

Crossclamp LLC 

l 020 Lilac 

Beaumont TX 77706 

409-363-9557 

garyCcl'crossclamp.com 

Greetings, I wanted to take the time to personally thank you for the excellent work you did for my 

company. The relief work you performed for my company exceeded my expectations. I was 

concerned about having to use relief coverage for an account that was just beginning to perform 

cases. Your prompt and professional response put my fears at ease. The staff still speaks very highly 

of your calm and friendly demeanor. In the event I need additional coverage I will not hesitate to 

contact you. 

Sincerely, 

Gary Hay BS, CCP, LP 

President Crossclamp LLC 



            
 

                                                                ST. FRANCIS ANESTHESIA 
Don Tataryn, P.A.         Kim Springer, C.R.N.A 

Sam Pennell, C.R.N.A.        Barry Vance, C.R.N.A. 

Joe Johnson, P.A.                          Marc Grenier, C.R.N.A. 

Bill Bence, P.A. (Director)        Nikki A. Warner, C.R.N.A. 

Greg Whitfield, C.R.N.A.                                          Janice Bunt, P.A. 

Genie Taras, P.A.          Chris Buchan, C.R.N.A. 

Carol Duke, P.A.          Vickie Silva, C.R.N.A. 

Randy Landry, C.R.N.A.          Steve Moss, C.R.N.A. 

____________________                Endoscopy Anesthesia 

Chris Hardwick, C.R.N.A.         Greg Walsh, C.R.N.A. 

James Taff, P.A.          Teresa Murph, C.R.N.A. 

           Carol Ribeiro, C.R.N.A 

 

      

 

January 21, 2010 

 

 

Mr. Bryan Lich 

President, Perfusion.Com 

17080 Safety St., Suite 109 

Fort Meyers, FL 33908 

 

Dear Mr. Lich, 

 

I would like to commend you and Mr. Ty Walker on the perfusion services now being 

provided by your company at St. Francis Hospital in Columbus, Georgia.  

 

Mr. Walker has assembled a very pleasant and competent staff to compliment the 

numerous upgrades in equipment and techniques implemented over the past year. He 

has educated all of the players on the heart team (surgeons, anesthesia, nurses, lab and 

ICU personnel) either by handouts, meetings or both to get everyone on the same 

page with what he is doing which ultimately benefits the patient.  

 

Almost unknowingly, we have all become a TEAM with the same goal which is why 

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you and Ty for helping St. Francis do what 

we advertise, “We care for life”. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bill Bence, AA-C 

Director, SFH Anesthesia 
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ＭＺｾｐｯｲｴｮ･ｵｦ＠
HEART & VASCULAR CENTER 

1-21-10 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter of reference is regarding the Perfusion. com traveling services. 
Portneuf Heart & Vascular Hospital has used the Perfusion.com services for 6 

months and we .are very satisfied with their perfusionist. 

I've been a perfusionist for 20 years, and have done traveling contract work with 
several of the leading companies. Perfusion. com is far superior to any that I've 
encountered. 

There accountability, professionalism, and clinical skills, has been very good at 
our institution. Also, .there employee's .are happy working for P.erfusion.rom. 

Without hesitation, I highly recommend any of the Perfusion.com traveler's to 
any institution in the nation. 
Feel free to contact me with .further questions. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Higgins BSCCP 
Director of Perfusion Services 
Portneuf Heart & Vascular Center 
777 Hospital Wy. 
Pocatello, Id. s;wn 
(208) 520-8773 

Email: michaelhi@portmed,org 

. . 
777 ｈｯｾｰｩｴ｡ｬ＠ W•tY • Pocatellu, ldaho 83201 • 208-239-2552 • FAX: 208-239._")741 
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Jan.26. 2010 9:29AM Perfusion Service No.0105 

COLUMBUS CARDIOVASCULAR SURGERY, P.C. 

Philip L. Brower, MD, FACS (Re<lced) 

H. Bdk Brook•, MD, FACS 

Fred M, Burdette, MD 

Thomas. W. Lawhorne, )r., MD, FACS 

)efhey A. T,..v,,, MD 

January 21, 2010 

Mr. Bryan Lich 

President, Persion.com 

17080 Safety Street, Suite 109 

Fort Meyers, FL 33908 

Bryan, 

P. I 

As you know, before Ty Walker arrived on the scene as our Director of Perfusion 

and Blood Management, the perfusion department of St. Francis was essentially 

"dead in the water" as far as direction and progress in technology. Since Ty, Joe 

Sleep, Keith Cote, and Andria Peters arrived, there has been a big difference in the 

way we communicate, work together, and strive for better patient outcomes. 

I have been a Perfusionist for most of my life and I have known Ty Walker for 

many years, but I never really came to appreciate his passion and ability to "Gel" a 

program together. Over the past seven months, Ty has brought all of the 

"players" on the Heart team together and implemented many methods plus new 

technology that have resulted in a tremendous improvement in patient care and 

outcomes. 

As a member of the Heart Team here at St. Francis, I am very happy and proud 

that Ty and his team from Perfusion.Com have come on board and made some 

very positive changes to our program. 

ST. FRANCIS MEDICAli'ARK • BUILDING E • 2300 MANCHESTER EXPRESSWAY • COLUMBUS, GEORGIA 31904 



Seth D. Blank, MD 
Reed D. Quinn, MD 
Louis Russo. MD 
Paul W. Weidner, MD 

818 Congress Street 
Portland, Maine 04102 

(207) 773-8161 
(800) 422-4889 
(207) 773-1489- Fax 

June 04, 2010 

RE: 

+ 
MAINE HEART 

SURGICAL ASSOCIATES 
Adult & Pediatric Cardiothoracic and Vascular Surge!)· 

ORTIZ, JOHNNY 

To Whom Jt May Concern: 

John H. Braxton, MD 
Scott A. Buchanan, MD 

Desmond J. Donegan. MD 
M. Usman Nasir Khan, MD 

Vascular & Vein Center 
21 B Northbrook Drive 

Falmouth, Maine 04105 

(207) 774-5479 
(877) 300-8347 

Fax- (207) 781-3493 

This is to inform you that I had the privilege of working with Mr. Johnny Ortiz who was a 
temporary perfusionist at Maine Medical Center. He is a gentleman who has come to us as a 
temporary perfusionist, who over the last six months has done very well at our facility. He 
appeared to be highly motivated with great communication skills and quickly became acclimated 
with the staff. He certainly was able to work professionally and independent\y. He collaborated 
well with all staff members including the OR staff, anesthesiologists and the surgeons. 

I really enjoyed working with him. He seemed to be highly committed and professional and was 
experienced in many aspects of cardiopulmonary bypass. I particularly enjoyed his infectous 
enthusiasm demonstrated at the time that we started rewarming in each case, it became a 
personal trademark in the operating room and we will miss him. I wish we could talk him into 
stopping his traveling and spending some more time with us. 

I can highly recommend him as a perfusionist. Again, he was professional, highly qualified, a 
great problem solver and it is a difficult position to come into a group for a short period of time 
but he gained people's confidence readily and did very well. 

any questions you may have in the future. 

onf: 21097978/CW d: 06/04/2010 18:56:50 t: 06/07/2010 10:59:33 
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Apr, 26. 2010 7:04AM Perfusion Service No.OI52 P. I 

COLUMBUS CARDIOVASCULAR SURGERY, P.C. 

Philip L. Brewer, MD, FACS (Retirod) 

H. Belk Brooks, MD, FACS 

Fred M. BurdeuttJ MD 

Thorou W. Lawhorne, )r,l MD, FACS 

)eff••r A. Travis, MD 

April 17, 20 I 0 

I am writing this letter in full support of the se1vices with Perfusion. com. 

Approximately one year ago, we transitioned from a perfusion service that was owned and 
operated by onr practice to Perfusion.com. Our results and satisfaction with overall level of care 
and service om patients receive has increased dramatically. 

Most significantly has been blood management resources that have been implemented. 
Specifically, the introduction ofthromboelastogram and CardioPAT systems to our operating 
room for blood management has significantly reduced our transfusion rate. With this has also 
come decreased morbidity, decreased time o.n the ventilator and less renal failure. 

Again, I write this letter in full support and express my overall satisfaction with Perfusion.com 
with the most significant improve1nents being our blood management therapies. I would highly 
recommend this service to any surgeon or cardiac surgery program. 

ＢＢｾｾｾ＠
Jeffrey A Travis, M.D. 
JAT/awm 

ST FRANCIS MEDICAL PARK • BUILDING E • 2300 MANCHESTER EXPReSSWAY • COLUMBUS, GEORGIA 31901 

(706) 596,8200 • (706) 571-0207 FAX 



\'1/f Valleyfhlth 
Winchester 

Medical Center 

July 22, 2010 

Perfusion.com, Inc. 

17080 Safety St., Suite 1 09 

Fort Myers, FL 33908 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing today on ｢･ｨ｡ｾ＠ of Perfusion.com. Our hospital, Winchester Medical Center, has being using 

Perfusion.com since December 2005. Winchester Medical Center is a regional hospital that provides all adults 

services except transplantation. The WMC heart and vascular center provides the full range of cardiology, diagnostic 

and intervention services and complete thoracic cardiovascular and peripheral vascular services. 

I have been completely satisfied with their professionalism, clinical and administrative services, and everything from 

the billing process to their highly experienced staff. We have awarded them a second long-term contract based on 

their performance. Possibly, the word that best describes this company is "integrity". Their input and 

recommendations are based solely on evidenced-based practice guidelines and not financial gain, and it is clear to 

our surgical team that patient safety is their first priority. 

In conclusion, we are very pleased with Perfusion.com, especially with their leadership and outcomes. I highly 

recommended them. Please feel free to contact me at 540-536-4573 if you have any further questions. 

Sincerely, 

Phillip E. Webb, RN, MSN, CNOR 

Director, Surgical Services 

Winchester Medical Center 

540-536-8000 • TOO 536-8483 • TOO Emergency 667-5200 
P.O. Box 3340 • Winchester, Virginia 22604-2540 



St. Francis 
We care for Hfe. 

April21, 2010 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter in full support of Perfusion.com. 

It is a pleasure to work with each of the members of the perfusion team. Each member is 

very knowledgeable and professional. The perfusion team works well with the Operating 
Room Associates. With Ty's diligence we have been able to make improvements to our 
blood management systems and overall patient outcomes by reducing the need for 

transfusions. 

Ty and the perfusion staff are knowledgeable and easy to work with. Ty makes informed 
decisions and has excellent communication skills. 

I would highly recommend Perfusion. Com services to other facilities and programs. 

Sincerely, 

ＱｃｾＨＩＴＮｪｾ＠
Nancy Daughety RN 
Director Peri-Operative Services 

The Bradley Center • The Patrick Heart Institute • St. Francis Orthopaedic Institute • Center for Breast Health 

St. Francis Spine and Neurosurgery Center • St. Francis Center for Surgical Care • OBGYN Associates • St. Francis Ear, Nose and Throat 

St. Francis Center for Digestive Disorders • Franciscan Woods • Home Medical Equipment • St. Francis Rehabilitation Center 

St. Francis Well ness Center • St. Francis Wound Care and Hyperbaric Center • St. Francis Foundation 

2122 Manchester Expressway • Post Office Box 7000 • Columbus, Georgia 31908-7000 • 706-596-4000 • W'WW.Wecareforlife.com 



GULFCOAST 

Cardiothoracic 
and Vascular 
SURGEONS 

July 22, 2010 

To Whom It May ｃｯｮ｣･ｲｮｾ＠

ｄｩｰｬｯｭ｡ｴ･ｾＮ＠ Arne:rl('.an Board of ThoraCic Surgefy 

Michael P. Metkc, MD, FI\CS Scot C. Schultz, MD, FIICS 

Dennis I. Stapleton. MD, fACS Robe1t D. Pascotto, IL, MD, FACS 
Brian W. Hummel, MO. FIICS Paull. O!Giorgi, MO 

Randall W. B""· MO, FACS 

Dlplomate:s of the f\mer1can ｂｯｾｲ､＠ of General & Vasculac Surgery 

Abraham Sadighl, MD, FAC$ Michael Novotney, MD, Fi\C$ 

james Scanlon, MO 

I am writing a letter as managing partner of Gulf Coast Cardiothoracic Surgeons in support of our 

contract perfusion service, Perfusion.com, Inc. 

Our surgical group includes ten surgeons and provides cardiac surgery and vascular services to three 

area hospitals, performing about 1400 cardiac procedures annually as well as many more complex 

vascular procedures. 

Since November of 2006, Perfusion.com has been the perfusion service provider at two of these 

facilities, and I have worked with many of their current staff .since 1990. During this time span, I have 

been completely satisfied with their performance in the operating room, and I have enjoyed an excellent 

working relationship with their perfusionists and management team. Our surgeons' clinical needs are 

always dealt with promptly and professionally. 

One important item worth noting is that Perfusion.com has brought a renewed energy to the perfusion 

team. They are constantly undertaking practice improvement projects and have made a concerted 

effort to engage our surgeons by regularly sharing evidenced-based literature. They have also recently 

become certified by the Joint Commission, which is an impressive achievement. 

In conclusion, our group is pleased with Perfusion.com, especially with their leadership and energy. 

highly recommend them. Please feel free to contact me at (239) 939-1767 if you have any further 

questions. 

Ｇ｝ｾ＠ ､ｩｊｖｌｲＧＯＱｾ＠
Brian w. Hummel, M,Ef 

BWH/nr 

SOlO Summerlin Lakes Drive, Solte 100 

Fort Myocs. FL 33907 
239.939.1767 

239.939.5895 fax 

GOO/GOOd ｗ､ｾｏＺｳｯ＠ ｏｾｏｇ＠ U 1nr 

311 9th Street North, Suitt 301 
Naples, FL 34102 

239.649.0440 
239.649.1905 fax 



ffi 
St. Francis 

We care for life. 

July 23, 2010 

This letter is in support of the program and services provided by Ty Walker and 
Perfusion.com regarding TEG testing and Blood Management at St. Francis 
Hospital. As the Laboratory Administrative Director I had given up much hope of 
decreasing blood utilization and spiraling costs of blood products, until Mr. 
Walker was able to coordinate the establishment of a new Blood Utilization 
Committee as part of a new blood management program .. 

Since the implementation of the Blood Management program, Blood Utilization 
Committee, and TEG (thromboelastograph) testing, we have seen a dramatic 
decrease in our blood product utilization and expense ($335,000 in the first 6 
months of this year). 

From our Laboratory and Blood Bank perspective I highly recommend 
Perfusion.com for any facility wishing to improve its blood management program. 

Sincerely, 

ｾｾＨａｓｃｐＩ＠
Director, Laboratory Services 

St. Francis Hospital • The Bradley Center • Franciscan Woods • Home Care • Horne Medical Equipment • St. Francis Foundation 

2122 Manchester Expressway • Post Office Box 7000 • Columbus, Georgia 31908-7000 • 706-596-4000 
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Winchester 
Medical Center 

To whom it may concern: 

5405364879 p.01 

July 23, 20 I 0 

I have worked closely with Perfusion.com over the last 5 years. It has been my pleasure 
to interact with the company from top to bottom. Bryan Lich and Iris Chacon have always been 
available and responsive, even answering e mails and phone calls within hours. In times of need 
they have even come in person. The four perfusionists hired by the group have been outstanding, 
melding with our team and enriching our program. We have made significant advances in 
technology (MPS, platelet gel) and refined our blood management program to excel into the 
99th% in STS for take-backs for bleeding. Education and evidence-based applications are 
stressed by Perfusion.com. They even have a monthly Blood Management Newsletter. Coverage 
during vacations has been seamless as well. 

Efficient and safe perfusion services have always been stressed. I highly recommend 
Perfusion.com without reservations. 
Please call if you have any further questions, 

M. Denton Starn, MD 
190 Campus Blvd. 
MOB II- Suite 410 
Winchester, VA 22601 
540-536-6721 

540-536-8000 • TDD 536-8483 • TDD Emergency 667-5200 
P.O. Box 3340 • Winchester. Virginia 22604-2540 
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NCH 

Date: July 28, 2010 

To: Perfusion.com 

I am the Point of Care Coordinator of NCH Healthcare Systems Hospital. 
I am writing this letter on behalf of Perfusion.com, the contracting agency for the 
Perfusionists team at NCH Healthcare Systems Hospital. I have worked with the 
Perfusionists for a number of years; they have always displayed great professional 
ethics and performance. Evidence of their work is documented through our Quality 
Assurance Program by their participation in annual review of skills, quality control, 
maintaining analyzers, proficiency testing and communicating the needs of the Unit. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you 

' 

Diane Violette, AS ML T(ASCP) 
Point of Care Coordinator 

NCH Healthcare Systems, INC 
350 71

h Street North 
Naples, FL 34012 
Tel: (239)436-5000 x2525 
Fax: (239)436-5912 

diane. violette@nchmd.org 



:Micfzae{ J(O'votney, 'JlUD. 

qu(f Coast Cartfiovascu{ar c1, 'Vascu(ar Surgeons 

8010 Summerfin Lal{fs (Dr., Suite 100 

q-iJrt ')dym, !florida 33907 

(239) 344-7066 

.Jlugust J$', 2011 

'To wfiorn it may concern, 

'lTiis fetter of refenmce is ·written to strong(y recommend (f'etjusion.Com, Inc., 

ana tfieir autotransfusunz services at qu(f Coast :Meaicaf Center provitfea 6y 
ill ryan Licfz ana fzis staff. 

rrfiey fia·ve pro·vitfed qua City serr;ice for our group at tli.e ora Sou.tfiwest (}?sgi.ona( 

Jacifi.ty ana Itt tfie new qu(f Coast oqz suites since tftey opertea in 'Marcfi of 

2009. <Jiieir e:J([Jeriencea staff; (Bif(y <Dennard a11.tf <Peter Zu.ck,. provitfe us a fziQfz 

(evef (if competent senJice ana accormta6ifity. 'lTie_y are refia6fe ana easy to 
ｷｯｲｾ ＾＠ witfz, ana pr01Jitfe a flnowfe(gea6{e ana professuma( adjunct to our 
1Jascufar surgery witli tfieir 6rooa safpage ana cerr saver services, as weff as 
pultefet ndi p[asma sequestration. 

<Peifusion.Com lias 6een super6 in t!ieir autotransjusion ana <PR._<P service, aruf I 

wour.a recommena tliem liigfi{y to anyone in nee£ <if competent ana e.rperiencea 
serCJices. 

Sitzcere(y, 
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AM SECT 

AMERICAN SOCIETY OF EXTRACORPOREAL TECHNOLOGY 

Bryan V. Lich 

17080 Safety St, Suite 108 

Fo1t Myers, Florida 33908 

Dear Bryan, 

February 1, 2008 

On behalf of AmSECT's Achievement Recognition Committee and the Board of 

Directors, I an1 pleased to armounce that you have been nominated by your peers for 

consideration as AmSECT's 2008 Award of Excellence recipient. 

The Award of ExceiJence is presented annually to a perfusionist who demonstrates that 

work of excellence which best exemplifies creativity and intellectual honesty in perfusion. The 

award is presented in any area such as education, continuing education, research, publication or 

leadership. Individuals are nominated by the AmSECT membership and selected by the Board 

of Directors. The award consists of a plaque and a check in the amount of $1 ,000. The Award 

of Excellence is sponsored by Wood Insurance. 

The recipient ofthe Award of Excellence wi ll be announced at AmSECT's 46th 

In ternational Conference during the Awards Ceremony beginning at 10:00 am on Saturday, April 

12, 2008 at the Hilton Walt Disney World Resort in Orlando, Florida. Conference and hotel 

information can be found at W\V\¥.amsect.org. If you are selected as the recipient for 2008, you 

will be contacted in advance and asked to prepare a brief acknowledgement of acceptance. 

It is indeed an honor to be recognized as an outstanding professional from among a 
membership of over 2,000 perfusionists, and you have our heartfelt congraiulal!ons. Your 

excellence in extracorporeal technology activities is a shining example to us all. 

Best wishes, 

Alfred H. Stanm1ers, MSA, CCP 

President 

National Headquarters 

2209 Dickens Road I Richmond, VA 23230-2005 I (804) 565-6363 Fax (804) 282-0090 

Email: amsect@amsect.org 1 www.AmSECT.org 



AMERJCAN SOCIETY OF EXTRA-CORPOREAL TECHNOLOGY. INC. 

Bryan V. Lich 

t\atronal Office 

PO. Box 11086 

220l) D ickens Road 

RichmonJ, VA 23230-1 08n 
O:W-+l 565-636.' 

Ftn (80-+ l 282-0090 

Emw/: AmSECT@ ,, u Ａ ｴｾｨｬｊ ＮｴＧｵ ｭ＠

Hi·h.\ite: WW\\ .ArnSECT.org 

February 21 . 2007 

1 7080 Satery Street. Su1te 1 08 

Fort Myers, Florida 33908 

Dear Bryan. 

On behalf of ArnSECT's Achievement Recognition Committee and the Board of 

Directors. 1 am pleased to announce that you ha\·e received from your peers a nomination for 

ArnSECT' s 2007 Perf'usionist of the Year. 

The Perfusionis t of the Year Award is presented annually to a perrusionist making 

significant contributions to the fie ld of extracorporeaJ technology. Individuals are nominated by 

the \mSECT membership and selected by the Board of Directors. The award consists of a 

plaque and a check in the amount of S l.OOO. The Perfusionist of the Year A ward is sponsored b) 

Medtronic, Inc. 

The recipient or Perfusion ist of the Year wi ll be announced at AmSECT's 45Lh 

International Conference during the Awards Ceremony beginning at 7:00 pm on Friday, April 

27, 2007 at the Omni Hotel at CNN Center in Atlanta, Georgia. Conference and hotel 

information can be found at www.amsect.org. 

It is ir1decd an ｨｯｵｾｲ＠ to be:- i"C:C\);}.(l;Z("d U3 a_n ｣ ｾｴｳｴ｡ｾｩ､ｩｲＺＺＺ＠ ｵＺ｣ＺｾｾＺ［ｾｯｮｲＧＮＡ＠ f10:11 ＺＱｭｯｮｾ＠ a 
ｾ＠ -r -

membership of 0\·er 2.000 perfusionists. and you have our heartfelt congratulations. Your 

excellence in extracorporeal technology activities is a shining example to us all. 

Best wishes , 

Alti'ed H. Slanuners. MSA. CCP 

President 



 

 
 
March 1, 2008 
 
Susan Englert, RN, BSN, CCP   
1635 Bower Drive 
Wichita, KS 67230 
 

 
Dear Susan: 
 
On behalf of AmSECT's Board of Directors and the Achievement Recognition 
Committee I am pleased to announce that you have been selected to receive the 2008 
Perfusionist of the Year Award. This is one of the highest honors given in the field of 
perfusion, to individuals who have made outstanding contributions to extracorporeal 
circulation. I can think of none more deserving of this award then yourself to receive this 
honor. 
 
The award will be formerly presented on the morning of April 12, 2008. We ask that you 
give a 5 to 7 minute during this time following the granting of the award. 
 
Again, congratulations on being 2008 recipient. Well deserved Susan! 
 
My best always, 
 

Al 

 
Alfred H. Stammers, MSA, CCP 
President 
 
 
 

 



AM SECT 

AMERICAN SOCIETY OF EXTRACORPOREAL TECHNOLOGY 

Bryan V. Lich, CCP 

17080 Safety Street, Suite 108 

Fort Myers, Florida 33908 

Dear Bryan, 

January 9, 2009 

On behalf of AmSECT's Board of Directors, I am pleased to announce that you have 

been selected to receive the award for AmSECT Perfusionist of the Year 2009. This is one of 

the highest honors in the field of Perfusion, presented only to those individuals making 

significant contributions to the field of extracorporeal technology. The award consists of a 

plaque and an honorarium in the amount of $1,000. 

Perfusionist of the Year 2009 will be formally presented on Saturday, M arch 14, 2009 as 

part of the National Awards Ceremony at the Grand Hyatt, San Antonio, Texas, in conjunction 

with AmSECT's 4 ih International Conference. Perfusionist of the Year recipients are asked to 

give a five to ten minute presentation highlighting their achievements or contributions to the 

field. 

Congratulations on having been select ed as Perfusionist of the Year 2009. Please 

contact Donna Pendarvis at AmSECT National Headquarters, donna@amsect.org, with 

questions or for more information. I look forward to presenting you with this distinction at the 

ceremony. 

.. 
• .• · 1 

My best always, 

ｲＯＦｾ｟ｾｵｦ＠
Carla R. Maul, LP, CCP, PBMT 

President 

National Headquarters 

.· 

2209 Dickens Road I Richmond, VA 23230-2005 1 (804) 565-6363 1 Fax (804) 282-0090 

Email : amsect@amsect.org 1 www.AmSECT.org 




